
From: Yolla Abousleiman <yolla@etuaustralia.org.au>  
Sent: Friday, 24 July 2020 11:20 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2016/8 - 4 yearly review of modern awards – common issue – payment of wages – 
payments on termination model term - draft variation determination – Building and Construction 
General On-site Award 2020.  
Importance: High 
 
Dear Associate,  
 

RE: AM2016/8 -  4 yearly review of modern awards – common issue – payment of wages – 
payments on termination model term - draft variation determination – Building and Construction 

General On-site Award 2020 
- Clause 31.4 of the Building and Construction General On-site Award 2020  -  

 
I refer to the above and  to the Report issued by President Ross of 17 July 2020.  
 
At paragraph [8] of the Report the parties were directed to comment on the draft proposal by 
CFMMEU and Ai Group as set out at Attachment B of the Report.  
 
The CEPU supports the insertion of the draft proposal of CFMMEU and AI Group set out at 
Attachment B of the Report.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Ms. Yolla Abousleiman 
National Junior Industrial Officer 
Mobile: 0448 222 715 
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